
 

Superior Court and Probate Court of Chatham County

 
Valentine's Day Weddings at Chatham County Courthouse

 
For Immediate Release 
Chatham County, GA (January 2, 2024) - Love is always in the air on
Valentine's Day, and this year no place more so than at the
Montgomery Street Courthouse. Four Chatham County judges are
dedicating their schedules that day to officiating at weddings.

Couples who would like to marry at the courthouse on Valentine's Day
must reserve a court time in advance by calling either 912-652-7460 or
912-652-7154 to RSVP by Friday, February 2nd.

Couples must also obtain a marriage license issued by the Probate
Court prior to their Valentine’s Day wedding at the Courthouse.
Marriage licenses are accepted by appointment only and may be
obtained weeks in advance of the wedding date to avoid last minute
stress.  

Probate Court Website

Link to online marriage license application

Link to schedule an appointment in Probate Court
 

DETAILS: 
Couples should visit Probate Court’s website where they can submit the
marriage license application online and make an appointment to come
together to Court prior to Valentine’s Day. They will also learn from the
website what to have in hand for that appointment including, but not
limited to, a current driver’s license or passport, a divorce judgment from
the most recent marriage, if it ended in divorce, or a death certificate, if
the previous spouse is deceased. With questions, please call (912) 652-
7265.
 
What: Chatham County Judges dedicate Valentine's Day schedule to
performing weddings

Who: Judge Lisa Colbert, Judge Brian Joseph Huffman, Jr., Judge
Benjamin W. Karpf, and Judge Tammy Stokes

When: Wednesday, February 14, 2024, 9:30am – 11:30am and 1:30pm
– 4:30pm

Where: Courtroom 2A (Second Floor), Chatham County Courthouse,
122 Montgomery Street, 31401

​###

https://courts.chathamcountyga.gov/Probate/MarriageLicenses
https://www.georgiaprobaterecords.com/Marriage/MarriageApplication.aspx
https://go.nemoqappointment.com/Booking/Booking/Index/p36jd48d


Contact:
Catherine Glasby, CPC
Chatham County Public Information Office
Office: 912-652-7968
Email: CNGlasby@chathamcounty.org
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